Hi Shawn,

Thank you for presenting the Monmouth County Special Needs Registry to our group on February 19,
2016. The Monmouth County Council for Young Children (MCCYC), of Visiting Nurse Association Health
Group is a strong supporter of this great, new resource. MCCYC is a program within the Children and
Family Health Institute, which boasts the motto “No Wrong Front Door”. It is important for our
families and community members to be aware of this innovative Registry. Thus, our Council would like
to extend an opportunity to Monmouth County Prosecutor's Office to host an event for registration at
our Asbury Park Community Health Center. We could reach many families of Monmouth County
through this collaboration.

The countless hours your team has dedicated to improving this system has not gone unnoticed. Thank
you for allowing our group to make suggestions in order to advance the Registry. We appreciate being
a part of your process. This will certainly be a successful resource to be used day to day or in time of
adversity. The Monmouth County Special Needs Registry will be a great benefit to communities and
families.

Congratulations!
Jenna Andolora
Program Coordinator, CCYC Monmouth
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